

Rye Community Primary School & Starfish Pre-school The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk



Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock Headteacher: Miss Kelly Martin office@ryeprimary.co.uk 01797 222825

9th June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Sarah Prescott, photographer, will be in school from Monday 12th June until Thursday 15th June. Please see the table below to see when your child's photo will be taken.

Sarah will be in school from 8:00-8.30am, Monday until Wednesday to take Pre-school siblings and photos of any siblings not attending Rye Primary. Photos are being taken in 'The Ark' our community room (previously Pugwash Nursery). Please walk around the right hand side of the school to this entrance.

If your child has PE on a day they are scheduled to have a photo taken, please send them to school in their school uniform with a PE kit to change into.

Monday	Cuttlefish, Clownfish and school siblings
Tuesday	Seahorses, Dolphins, Sea Turtles, Sea Turtles Class photo and Minnows
Wednesday	Starfish 9am till midday Orcas and Marlin
Thursday	Other Class Photos, any remaining school sibling and individual photos

Please ensure your child comes to school looking 'Rye Smart' and wearing full school uniform.

Many thanks and kind regards

Miss K Martin

